From: Thompson, Paul <PThompson@rdn.bc.ca>

Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2021 12:02 PM
To: Daniela Murphy
Subject: RE: Referral Response deadline - Islands Trust new Draft Bylaw No. 183 -

Policy Statement

Hello Daniela,

Please be advised that the RDN will not be providing a formal response. RDN staff reviewed the referral
and did not have any concerns nor any suggestions for change. As such the referral was not taken to the
Board for a formal resolution.

Regards,

Paul Thompson
Acting General Manager of Planning and Development

Regional District of Nanaimo

6300 Hammond Bay Road

Nanaimo, BC V9T 6N2

T: (250) 390-6567 |Email: pthompson@rdn.bc.ca
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This email is confidential and may be privileged,; it is for the use of the named recipient(s) only. If you are not an intended recipient of this
email, please notify the sender immediately and do not copy or disclose its contents to any person or body. Any use of this email by an
unintended recipient is prohibited. The accuracy or completeness of the information attached to, or disclosed in this email is not guaranteed by
the sender.

From: Daniela Murphy <dmurphy@islandstrust.bc.ca>

Sent: October 19, 2021 10:59 AM

To: ttrieu@comoxvalleyrd.ca; Thompson, Paul <PThompson@rdn.bc.ca>; dave.pady@scrd.ca
Subject: Referral Response deadline - Islands Trust new Draft Bylaw No. 183 - Policy Statement

Caution: This email is from an external source. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Referral Coordinator,
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| am writing to advise you of the upcoming deadline of Friday, October 22, 2021 for referral responses
concerning Islands Trust Draft Bylaw No. 183. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to
email islandstrust2050@islandstrust.bc.ca or visit the Islands2050 webpage for more information. If you
have provided a response, please contact me directly as we may not have received it.

Many thanks for your time and response to this draft bylaw.
Yours sincerely,

Daniela Murphy

Legislative Clerk/Deputy Secretary

Islands Trust

1-500 Lower Ganges Road | Salt Spring Island BC V8K 2N8

T 250-538-5606 | islandstrust.bc.ca

You can also reach us toll-free via Service BC 1-800-663-7867 | 604-660-2421

Preserving and protecting over 450 islands and surrounding waters in the Salish Sea

I am humbly thankful to live and work in the treaty lands and territories of the BOKECEN, K’6moks, Lak “anan,
Lyackson, MALEXEt, Qualicum, Quw’utsun Tribes, scawadan masteyax", Scia’new, sa/ilwata?+, SEMYOMIE, shishdalh,
Skwxwt7mesh, Snaw-naw-as, Snuneymuxw, Spune’luxutth, STAUTW, Stz’uminus, fa?amen, tog gaymix*, Ts'uubaa-
asatx, Wei Wai Kum, We Wai Kai, WJOLELP, WSIKEM, Xeldltxw, Xwémalhkwu/?op gaymix*, and x*madk“ayam.


mailto:islandstrust2050@islandstrust.bc.ca
https://islandstrust.bc.ca/programs/islands-2050/
http://www.islandstrust.bc.ca/

